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FOR THE URGENT ATTENTION OF NICK WIMBUSH, CHAIR 

 

Dear Amy 

 

Inquiry and Advisory Committee (IAC) 

Fingerboards Mineral Sands Project 

 

We continue to act for East Gippsland Shire Council (Council). 

 

We refer to our earlier letter today and the subsequent response from Mine-Free Glenaladale Inc.  

(MFG).   

 

We are instructed that Council agrees with the amendments suggested by MFG to Council’s 

proposed directions. 

 

We note the email from IAC at 12:55pm today.  However, for completeness, Council also supports 

the further direction proposed by MFG in paragraph 8 of their letter. 

 

We trust the above assists the IAC’s deliberations. 

 

A copy of this letter has been sent to Tim Power at White & Case and Virginia Trescowthick at 

Environmental Justice Australia. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Darren Wong 

Principal 

 




